
 

 

 

 

18 June 2013 

 

APPOINTMENT OF COMPANY SECRETARY 

 

Australian Mines Limited (“Australian Mines” or “the Company”) is pleased to announce the 

appointment of Michael Ramsden as the Company’s Company Secretary, in addition to his 

role as non-executive Chairman.  

 

Mr Ramsden will replace existing Company Secretary, Ms Sally Grice, with his appointment 

effective from 18 June 2013.  The Company wishes to thank Ms Grice for her contribution to 

Australian Mines and wishes her well in future endeavours.  

 

***ENDS*** 

 

For further information, shareholders and media please contact: 

Benjamin Bell                         Victoria Thomas                                              

Managing Director                         Six Degrees Investor Relations                 

Ph: +61 8 9481 5811     Ph: + 61 3 9645 7567 

E: bbell@australianmines.com.au                          E: victoria.thomas@sdir.com.au 

              

 


